
Investigating Registered Nurses Providing 
Orientation in Aotearoa New Zealand Critical 

Care Units: A Cross-Sectional Study.  

 

Do you orientate nurses to  ICU? 
 

We seek to learn about RNs who orientate nurses to intensive care units. 

¨ To be eligible you will be an RN who has provided bedside orientation of an 
RN newly employed to an adult ICU in New Zealand, since January 2023.   

¨ RNs who orientate nurses in paediatric ICUs and Coronary Care Units do not 
meet the inclusion criteria for this study. 

 

Click on the QR Code above for more information about this study. 

 
After completing the online anonymous survey, you can choose to enter 

to win a 
$100 Prezzy Card 
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